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Guelph Minor Baseball Association Inc.
5C – 100 Crimea Street, Guelph, ON N1H 2Y6

Phone: (519) 836-8771
Fax: (519) 836-7309

Website: www.gmba.ca 
* E-mail:  office@gmba.ca
September 5th 2019, Board of Directors Meeting Minutes
Start time –735pm
Members Present; Cory Hanley, Vicki Marshall, Harrision Young, Sean Staniforth, Heather Sutcliffe, Koko Gillis, Iain Durk, Stefanie Mocuik, Jim Price, Shawn Malott, Adam Fanjoy, Brodie Richards, Libby Malott, Dave Shapka
Members Absent; Rob Robinson, Jeff Hoffman
Approval of September 5th Agenda; motion – Adam Fanjoy; 2nd - Sean Staniforth; motion carried
Approval of August meeting minutes; motion – Adam Fanjoy; 2nd – Koko Gillis; 2nd; motion carried
President’s Report – Adam Fanjoy
· Working on building a partnership with Hometown Sports
· Baseball Ontario has been looking at the Rival Series tournaments as a possible training opportunity for umpire supervisors

Finance Report 

· Information available from Donato upon request.  finance@gmba.ca 
· Outstanding invoices on all but 2 teams

· Honorariums of $100 for House League convenors will continue

· AGM will be mid October

ICBA Report – Stefanie Mocuik

· No updates to report on
Grievance Committee Report – Harrison Young

·  A new grievance was presented to the committee involving Mosquito HL and Select parent/coach

· The committee voted to remove the assistant from the Select team for the remainder of the season

· Update to Minor Bantam T1 coach removal.  The coaches appealed their removal and two were allowed to come back while the third was not

Rep Committee Report – Brodie Richards
· If you have any questions please let Brodie know or email rep@gmba.ca
· Midget T1 won AA OBs
· Minor Mosquito T2 were OBA silver medalists

· 3 vacancies at T2 level for Rep coaches right now with possibility of candidate’s child making T1

· 4 divisions are doing tryouts together this year so there is only one cut

· There have been 3 requests for players to play up a division so far.  2 have been approved and 1 denied.

House League Committee – Jim Price, Koko Gillis, Iain Durk
· Document handed out by committee to take home and be discussed at the October meeting

· Includes some updates, rule changes and budget numbers for next season

· Conveners debriefing will happen in mid September
Equipment – Vicki Marshall
· Meeting with Hometown Sports 
· Looking into a house league uniform proposal and how to bring this into GMBA

· Approximate cost is $35 for pants, jersey and hat
· Lots of extra baseballs used this season for house league so some adjustments to the budget will be needed

· Jim and Koko brought a trailer to Guelph Lakes to collect HL gear but there is still need for another night or two for equipment drop off at GMBA
Special Events

· Looking into a possible new photo company for next year

· Looking into applying for grant money from Rotary

New Business

· An email was received from Gateway Public School asking if GMBA would be interested in donating something to their school for a silent auction they would be having to raise funds for the school.  Vicki will be taking care of getting some GMBA swag for them worth approximately $100 from SportsZone.

· 2020 Budget considerations for October’s meeting

· Umpire rates will need a small increase

· Equipment needs

· Do we need to continue with the 3 current honorariums? 

· Coach development costs, Marden usage, practices per rep/select team 

· Select fee structure

· If anyone has any diamond deficiencies to bring forward let Adam know

· An email was received from Steve Marshall about reforming an EBLO committee to get something ready for the 2021 season and to get moving on the next steps
· ICBA awards are due Sept 15th
Motion put forth to adjourn the meeting by Adam @ 858pm.  2nd by Vicki.  Motion carried

Next meeting will be held October 3rd, 2019 @ 730pm
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